455/22 August 22, 2022 Council Correspondence

Greenbank Bulls Slo-pitch team Representative – Jeremy Gibson

Sunderland ON L0C 1H0

Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street E., P.O. Box 10
Cannington, ON L0E 1E0

August 9, 2022

Attention: To whom it may concern:

My name is Jeremy Gibson and I'm President of the Mariposa Men's Slo-Pitch Association and a member of the Greenbank Bulls team. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we are working alongside the North Durham Ladies Lob-Ball Association and assisting them in hosting their year end tournament. The tournament is being held at the Sunderland Ballpark facilities.

The tournament dates are September 9 and 10, 2022 and will be held from approximately 7:00pm to 11:00pm on Friday and 8:30am to 5:30pm on Saturday. We have obtained a Special Occasion Permit (Public Event) and event liability insurance. In accordance with the permit, there will be fencing and an area for the consumption of alcohol with the required supervision and SMART serve registered servers.

Please contact me at (cell) if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Signed Electronically

Jeremy Gibson Greenbank Bulls – League President